
Nevada  taking  orders  for
anniversary plates
Nevada Department of Motor Vehicles is taking orders for the
special  license  plates  commemorating  the  state’s  150th
anniversary.

These are limited edition plates.

Distribution begins July 29.

Proceeds will fund the yearlong celebration that will conclude
on Nevada Day in 2014.
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